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Dear Marie
 Thank you very much for your email and for your interest in this situation.
 The person who promised that there would be no further importation of marine mammals into Egypt was at the time Dr Samy El-Fellaly who was Head of the Management Authority at CITES in Cairo.  Unfortunately Dr El-Fellaly left CITES shortly after this and I have no idea where he is now.  His role is now being conducted by Dr Nabil Mahmoud Sedki, the new Head of the Egyptian Management Authority for CITES and Standing Committee based at Giza Zoo – he can be emailed at the following addresses : toma.lfegy@yahoo.com or toma.lfegy@hotmail.com – I would be very interested to learn if you receive a response, as they do not have a good reputation for responding to enquiries.
 However we sadly have to remember that sometimes where money is concerned, promises and indeed legislation are easily overlooked.   You only have to look at the example of another country the Solomon Islands, where charities including ourselves intervened following captures a few years ago, and they not only promised no further captures for export, but actually put into place legislation to stop future exports.  This was in place for a few years until a dolphin trader approached the islands to provide dolphins – and conveniently the legislation was overturned, allowing dolphins to be captured and sent to the Palm Atlantis in Dubai.
We are working with colleagues in Egypt now to address that particular situation, as although Dr El Fellaly no longer works at CITES his assurances were given under CITES name and we are therefore investigating this further.   We have been actively supporting the calls for the removal of the 4 dolphins from the villa pool in Hurghada and are indeed aware that sadly the manager of Dolphinella is involved in this venture, please rest assured we will continue to network with our colleagues in Hurghada on this.
 I hope this is of assistance and once again thank you for your interest in this matter.
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